
From: Chambers - Watson VP  

Sent: Monday, 21 November 2016 10:17 AM 
To: 'VNCA National Office' 

Subject: RE: Matter Number AM2016/29 - Animal Care & Veterinary Services Award 2010 - Attn 
Richard Williamson 

 
Good morning 
 
The Vice President has considered your request below and grants an extension for the filing of 
materials by the VNCA in the above matter until 4.00pm Monday, 28 November 2016. 
 
Please see attached Amended Directions. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Williamson 
Associate to Vice President Watson 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission  
chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au 
Tel: +61 3 8656 4521 
Fax: +61 3 9655 0401 
 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000 
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 

 
From: VNCA National Office  
Sent: Friday, 18 November 2016 4:48 PM 

To: Chambers - Watson VP 
Subject: Matter Number AM2016/29 - Animal Care & Veterinary Services Award 2010 - Attn Richard 

Williamson 

 
Dear Mr Williamson 
 
We note that this hearing is listed for Monday 5 December 2016.  As we were not made aware of 
this upcoming matter until the past day or two and we are a major party to these proceedings, the 
Veterinary Nurses Council of Australia (VNCA) seeks an extension to the deadline for submissions to 
Friday 2 December to enable us to: 

-          Secure and brief a consultant 
-          Work with them to compile a submission to support our position. 

 
We look forward to receiving confirmation of your favourable consideration of this request. 
 
Regards 
Elaine Trevaskis 
 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/am201629-dirs-amended-211116.pdf
mailto:chambers.watson.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwa.gov.au/
http://www.vnca.asn.au/

